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Akfen Holding, in coordination with the Turkish Human Resources 

Education and Health Foundation (TİKAV), will provide 

scholarships university students affected by the earthquakes 

 

Akfen Holding, the founder of the Turkish Human Resources Education and Health Foundation 

(TİKAV), will provide scholarships to 1,000 university students affected by earthquakes until they 

graduate. Applications can be made through www.tikav.org.tr until March 15, 2023 

 

Following the earthquakes that occurred in Kahramanmaraş on February 6, 2023, Akfen Holding, continuing its 

support in various areas under the banner of "Hand in Hand Together" for the region, is also starting an 

educational mobilization in coordination with TIKAV, the foundation it founded. 

 

With the support of Akfen Holding, TIKAV will provide scholarship opportunities to students in the earthquake-

affected region until they graduate from university. 

 

Under the "Akfen – TIKAV Scholarship Program," scholarships will be paid monthly throughout the academic 

year to 1,000 university students whose families reside in the earthquake-affected areas and who were 

impacted by the earthquake, for the duration of their university education. 

 

Applications can be made through TIKAV's website at www.tikav.org.tr  until March 15, 2023. 

 

APPLICATION LINK:  

https://tikav.org.tr/akfen-tikav-burs-basvuru 
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